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Rescission of Precautionary Boil Water Notice

 

The Precautionary Boil Water Notice that was issued on 5/25/21 is herby rescinded following the
successful completion of a bacteriological study that shows the water is safe to drink.

 

Thank you for your patience as we improve the water mains in the Town of Lake Hamilton.

 

Sincerely,

Utilities Department 
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